
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:07:24 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:35 AM
Subject: FW: Borden-Carleton
 
 
 

From: Marlene Noonan [mailto:marlenenoonan@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 8:53 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden-Carleton
 
Please do not allow D.P. Murphy Inc. to build another gas station in Borden-Carleton. It is not
needed as we have 3 others in the area and would definitely put at least one if not more of our
local stations out of business.
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